CODE ENFORCEMENT POLICY G1.1
ABANDONED F.L. STORAGE TANKS

DATE:

Dear Property Owner:

Our records show that the above property, listed in your name, contains underground storage
tank(s) used for the storage of flammable and combustible liquids. Our information indicates

that the tank(s) have been out of service for more than one year.

State law and City Ordinance requires that out of service tank(s) be abandoned, under permit, as
follows (Uniform Fire Code, Section 79.114(e)):

"Underground Tanks out of Service One Year Any underground tank which has been
abandoned for a period of one year shall be either removed from the ground and hole
properly filled or such tank may be abandoned in place and safeguarded in a manner and
with material approved by the Chief."

Out of service tanks may be put back into service after being tested and approved by a
recognized testing company.

Please determine the status of the above mentioned tank(s) and notify this office of a plan of
action for compliance within thirty (30) days of receipt of this letter.

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to call the Fire Marshal's
Office (823-3920) any weekday between 8 a.m.-5-p.m.

Sincerely,

LYNN C. DAVIS
Fire Marshal
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